

March 8, 2017

IMPORTANT PRODUCTION NOTICE:

Over the past several weeks, we have received price increases on acrylic, fiberglass resins and ABS plastics. These increases are a result of several plant closings due to manufacturing issues which have created a global shortage of raw materials used within the process of manufacturing our spas and swim spas.

Thus far, we have absorbed these additional charges. Our suppliers have told us they expect a volatile market to continue until supplies level out sometime this summer. While we have been able to hold our prices at current levels, we will not be able to maintain them if our prices continue to rise as predicted by our suppliers.

During this unpredictable period we may be adding a temporary surcharge to all units to cover our raw material increases. We will do our best to keep you informed via the PDC Resources webpage of any surcharge which may change from week to week (www.pdcspas.com/resources, under Retailer Bulletins).

Currently, we do not foresee this surcharge to be significant and hopefully does not become necessary. We will continue to do our best to keep pricing at current levels and continue to offer the best manufactured spas and swim spas on the market.

Sincerely,

PDC Spas Production Staff